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NEWSLETTER 
Week 2 Term 4 20 Oct 2022 

A supportive, diverse and engaging learning environment that develops confident and creative students. 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
It is great to be back after my leave and hear about 
everyone’s holidays and what has been happening at 
school over the past few weeks. I would like to thank 
Ms Hankinson for filling in while I was away.  
Today we had our first Kinder Orientation morning. We 
welcomed Teo to Nymboida PS and had a lovely 
morning with him, showing him what big school is like. 
If you have a child or know of any other child who is 
ready for Kindergarten next year, we encourage you to 
contact the school and bring them along to our 
orientation program so we can help prepare them for 
school.  
Year 6 students were planned to attend the transition 
day at Wooli today. Unfortunately, due to the wet 
weather it has been postponed until further notice. 
Hopefully we can schedule a new date soon!  
Have a wonderful weekend and keep dry.  
  
Kind regards,  
Mrs Hoade 
Rel. Principal  
 
Intensive Swimming Lessons 
This term, we will be conducting 5 intensive swimming 
lessons as part of the School Swimming & Water Safety 
Program at the Grafton Lifestyle Pool in South Grafton. 
Lessons will include - learn to swim, stroke correction 
and water safety. Students will be assessed and placed 
in groups with qualified Austswim instructors.  
Permission notes were sent home on Tuesday. Please 
return them by Friday 4 November. 
 
Sporting Schools—Swim & Gym 
We have once again been lucky enough to secure a 
sporting schools grant to assist us to participate in 
Swim & Gym lessons at the South Grafton Lifestyle 
Pool. All students will participate in swimming and 
gymnastics lessons for 4 sessions at the South Grafton 
Pool & Gym. This program will adhere to covid safety 
guidelines and be a great addition to the intensive 

swimming lessons.  Lessons will include - learn to swim, 
water confidence, stroke development and water 
safety. Gymnastics lessons will be conducted by a 
qualified instructor and will include – elements of 
movement, gymnastic sequences and enhanced body 
management. 
 
Bus travel for Nymboida Community 
Harvey our bus driver has asked if we can let parents 
and community members know that if they wish to 
travel into Grafton for a day out, he has an empty bus 
going both ways each day into town. Pick up would be 
at the bus shelter across from the hall at 8.45am 
approx. and returning at 2.45pm. The cost would be 
$5.00 one way. If you would like more information 
please contact Harvey on 0403 352 211. 
 
Canteen this term 
Due to our swimming commitments (5 Friday’s we are 
out) we will not be sending home a canteen roster 
sheet for term 4.  However, we have two days (next 
Friday 28 Oct & Friday 4 Nov ) that we could operate a 
canteen if anyone would like to volunteer. In addition 
to this, the staff will endeavour to have a special 
canteen day throughout the term when time allows.  

 

Calendar - Term 4 

 

Thu 27 Oct -  Kindergarten Transition day 8.45-10.45 

Sun 30 Oct -  P&C Cake Stall Nymboida Markets 

Tue 1 Nov -  Responsible Pet Visit  

Thu 3 Nov -  Kindergarten Transition day 8.45-10.45 

Mon 7 Nov -   Intensive Swimming commences 

Wed 9 Nov -   Intensive Swimming 

Fri 11 Nov -   Intensive Swimming 

Canteen volunteers required 
for Friday 28th Oct                 

& Friday 4 Nov! 




